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Office of the Dean of Students

NOTICE
From:	Dean of Student

To: 	The University Students Fraternity

Date:		27th June, 2025
	
RE:	PRUDENT WASTE MANAGEMENT PRACTICE  
Our attention has been drawn to complaints from members of the public concerning instances of improper waste disposal and littering in the immediate environs of the University, specifically near the Railways Bridge, the Haile Selassie Foot Bridge, and the Flower Pots along the Railways Wall on Haile Selassie Avenue. 
We are reminding the student fraternity that we have a collective responsibility in maintaining a clean, healthy, and safe environment.
In this regard, all students are reminded to strictly adhere to the following prudent waste management practices:
1. Use of Designated Bins: Always dispose of your waste in the clearly marked bins provided on campus. Please utilize them correctly.
2. No Littering: Embrace no littering in the surrounding public spaces. 
3. Report Issues: If you notice overflowing bins, damaged waste facilities, or significant littering, please report it immediately to the University Campus Services.
Finally, on behalf of the University Management Board (UMB), we encourage all students to take a personal initiative to own their waste materials. If a bin is not immediately available, hold onto your waste until you find an appropriate disposal point.
Avoid littering your environment.

Omondi Oketch, Ph.D., MA, B.Ed
ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR OF LINGUISTICS &
DEAN OF STUDENTS	
Education and training for the real world
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